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Welcome
A good learning experience is built on a cooperative effort between parent, child, and teacher. Our expectations for conduct and standards for academic growth are high. With your participation in and out of the classroom we can look forward to a productive, creative and fun year together. 
This is an exciting year because first grade is departmentalized. Mrs. Wolfe is teaching Math and Science. Ms. Bryson is teaching ELA and Social Studies. Becoming experts in our specific areas will increase the success of your child. We will study addition and subtraction math facts, geometry, word problems, animals, plants and the environment. With your support, we’re confident they will achieve this goal.
All of our students are expected to follow classroom rules which are: follow all school rules, participate in class activities, keep hands to yourself, be respectful to each other and raise your hand to speak.  Consequences will follow when rules are broken: a verbal warning, teacher conference or time out, parent conference, and referral to counselor/principal.
We are excited about this year. We hope we can work together to make it one of growth, discovery and significance for your child. Please feel free to contact us if you are willing to volunteer in my classroom. It will be greatly appreciated.
Again welcome! Please feel free to contact me about your questions or concerns. Our school number is 416-4883. Our email addresses are wolfemm@scsk12.org and brysondc@scsk12.org. 
Once again, let’s make this a fantastic year for all of us!!!
Sincerely,
Ms. Bryson and Mrs. Wolfe
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